
 
 
TO:   Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  David Chanski, City Administrator 
 
RE: Golf Cart Rules 
 
DATE:  February 20, 2024 

 
Background 
At the November 2023 City Council meeting, the topic of golf cart rules and regulations 
was briefly discussed at the request of Councilmember Jensen. At that time, the City 
Council decided to discuss the topic further at a future workshop. 
 
Golf Cart Information 
The City of Breezy Point sells the majority of its golf cart permits during the spring and 
summer seasons between the months of May and July. Seeing as the City’s sale rate 
has been increasing steadily over the past several years, staff predict the City could 
exceed 700 permits sold in 2024. Relevant growth figures since 2017 can be found 
below: 
 

 2017 – 396 

 2018 – 421 

 2019 – 487 

 2020 – 548 

 2021 – 649 

 2022 – 662 

 2023 – 681 


